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No. NHIII/P/39/78 Dated the 16th October 1978

To

All the Chief Engineers of States/Union Territories dealing with National Highways and other
roads

Sub : Use of correct notations for metric units

It has been noticed that at many instances improper and incorrect notations are being used for metric
units. The most common violation is in the case of ‘km’ & ‘m’ where ‘KM is often used to indicate ‘Kilometre'
and ‘M’ to indicate ‘metre’. Use of notations other than ‘m’ for metre & ‘km’ for kilometre, is not as per
SIU-

It is requested that steps may be taken to ensure that only proper & correct notations for metric units are
used in the drawings and other references.
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